Recycle Pa"‘be‘r._Hére!

Dear Parents,

Did you know that our school has a paper recycling program called the
Paper Retriever? You can recycle all of your newspaper, magazines,
shopping catalogs, office and school papers and mail 24 hours/ 7 days a
week right here in our green and yellow bin.

This is an easy way for you to recycle your paper every week and help us
raise money for projects like playgrounds, landscaping, books, and other
school needs. By recycling paper, not only do you save water and energy,
but our school earns money for every pound of paper you help us
collect.

Please put all of your magazines, mail, newspapers and office papers in
the green and yellow bin in our parking lot; but do not include cardboard
or phone books.

Thank you for your continued support of this important fundraising effort.
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